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July 3, 2024 

Chris Skerik 
Thorin Resources LLC. 
1900 Main St. Unit #1 
PO Box 1030 
Ouray, CO 81427 

 

RE:    Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Updated Information Required 

 
Dear Mr. Skerik: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your application for a Technical Revision (TR-17) to the 
above listed permit, which was considered complete and filed on June 24, 2024.   During review of the material submitted, 
the Division found that Chris Skerik is not listed on any of the permitting documents, financial warranty forms or any other 
officially recognized documents.  Additionally, the listed permittee contact, by the Divisions records, is now deceased.  

Sturges Karaban is listed as the contact for Thorin Resources, LLC. However, the Revision was submitted and signed by 
Chris Skerik. In order for the Division to recognize Chris Skerik as an authorized agent of Thorin Resources, please update 
the following information as soon as possible and provide documentation where appropriate.  
  

a. Please provide corporate structure documentation clearly demonstrating that Chris Skerik is an agent of 
Thorin Resources, LLC.  

b. Using the DRMS ePermitting portal, please update all contact information for Thorin Resources, LLC. 
c. Updated the Registered Agent with the Secretary of State and provided the Division with documentation.  

documentation can be in the form of a screen shot from the Secretary of State Website, print off or other 
official documentation.  

 
Due to this discrepancy, the current review and decision deadlines associated with TR-17 are hereby suspended. Please 
provide the above requested information/documentation up to 30 days of the date of this letter.  If the problem is not 
resolved or documentation is not received by Friday August 2, 2024, the Technical Revision (TR-17) will be denied.   Once 
resolved, the Division will designate a new review and decision timeline for TR-17.    If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 Amy Yeldell, DRMS 


